
Official Notice, 2/4/23 
In addition to the scheduled 3 races for February 4, the RC will attempt to run as 

many relatively short races as possible to make up for races not held in December 

and January. Competitors are reminded to monitor VHF 68 for announcements of 

starts and the conclusion of the series. 

 

Relative to previous Covid restrictions, the MPYC Board has dropped all vaccine 

and masking requirements on the Club premises, but vaccination remains highly 

recommended. 


